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YOU’LL GO HOG WILD FOR COOK’S RACING PIGS! 

 

 

Pig racing excitement is a must when the Fair theme is “GO HOG WILD!” Cook’s Racing Pigs will bring lightning-

fast pigs that will race around the track for their reward of ice cream and cookies. Porterville Fair pig racing fans 

should also be prepared to cheer loud and proud for their favorite oinker.  

 

Place a friendly wager with your friends on your favorite little piggie to cross the finish line first. Pick the winning 

color and you win a blue ribbon. Additional prizes will be awarded for each show. Each show is interactive and 

unique. It really isn’t possible to replicate one show after the last when working with this bawdy crew. 

 

Fairgoers can also rest assured that these pigs are always well taken care of. The show producers stay with, care 

for and watch over the critters 24 hours a day. 

 

Cook’s Racing Pigs will take to the track at the 2024 Porterville Fair Wednesday, May 15 and Thursday, May 16 at 

6:00 and 8:00 PM; Friday, May 17 at  5:30, 7:15 and 9:15 PM; Saturday May 18 at 4:00, 6:30 and 9:00 PM; 

Sunday, May 19 at 4:00, 6:00 and 8:00.  
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